
Enjoying  
your beer?  

It could be  
under threat
The Government are set to 
raise the amount of tax paid 
by some small independent 
breweries in the UK, putting 
local beers at risk. 

For more information please visit  
siba.co.uk/sbr and  
camra.org.uk/sbr

Petition by

To protect small  
breweries and  
the beers they 
make, sign the  
petition here:  
 


